
 
 

 
  
March 23, 2018 
 
Dear Presidents of Lions Clubs in District 4-L2: 
 
In just a few short weeks it will be time for our 80th Annual District Convention.  As you know 
this year it will be held in Montebello, May 19th and 20th, 2018. 
 
To celebrate our Clubs, our District Governor, Theresa Prumatico, is planning to the Parade of 
Club Banners at the beginning of the luncheon on Saturday, May 19th. Your Club is invited and 
encouraged to participate. 
 
Two (2) Club members are asked to present your Club’s Banner, possibly you and the 
incoming President.  Each Club is asked to send me information on two (2) of your 
service projects.  (Information may be edited for presentation purposes.)  
 
Also bring the Stand and Pole to display the Banner during the luncheon and afternoon session.   
 
You need to confirm your participation to by May 1st and send me the needed information. 
You can email, fax or mail it to me.  Fax – 909-594-3625 – email:  ohrmu@aol.com 
   
LET’S HAVE 100% PARTICIPATION!! 
 
Any questions, please contact me at 909-598-0554-R and 909-646-0673-C. 
 
Thanks for your cooperation and, in advance, for being a part of our District’s 2018 Parade of 
Club Banners! 
 
Yours in Lionism, 
 

Chris Ohrmund 
 
PDG Chris Ohrmund 
331 Spur Trail Avenue 
Walnut, California 91789 
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